
 
 

 

 
 

 
2nd March 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Mathletics and Times Tables Rock Stars/Numbots 

I would like to thank all the parents who managed to complete the recent maths survey. Your 

responses were extremely helpful and enabled us to make a whole-school decision related to 

online maths resources.  

 

Currently, as a school, we use an online resource called Mathletics to allow children to access 

maths at home. Although this app has proved quite popular with a few children, we have made a 

decision to no longer use this app and move to a different, new and exciting resource.  

 

The new resource we will be using is called Times Tables Rock Stars. We carried out an initial trial 

with the children and it proved very popular. This resource has received an overwhelming amount 

of positive feedback from schools across the country. Times Tables Rock Stars offers engaging, 

competitive and fun activities for all ages that supports their multiplication fluency and recall. Years 

2 to 4 will be using Times Tables Rock Stars and Reception and Year 1 will be able to access 

Numbots. 

 

However, we are aware that there were many children who enjoyed Mathletics and would be sad 

to no longer have access to it. With this in mind, we have a fantastic opportunity available for all 

parents to purchase a one-year subscription for their child at a very discounted rate. We are able 

to offer this for a one-off payment of £10.09. For it to be possible to offer it at this discounted price 

we will need a minimum of 10 parents to subscribe. This is a school-only offer which the school will 

not profit from. If you were to purchase this one-year subscription through Mathletics directly, it 

would cost £59 for the year. By making this purchase, your child would continue to have access to 

Mathletics whilst also having access to the school bought maths subscription to Times Tables Rock 

Stars.  

 

If you would like to purchase the one-year subscription to Mathletics for your child, please 

complete the slip below by Friday 6th March. The payment of £10.09 will appear on your Tucasi 

account on Thursday 12th March. 

Yours sincerely  

Mrs Standeven 

Mathletics Subscription – please return slip by Friday 6th March 

 
 I would like to purchase a one-year subscription for Mathletics for my child …….……………… 

in Class ………………………….. 

 I understand that I will need to make a one-off payment of £10.09. 

 I will / will not make a payment using Tucasi. 

 
Signature ……………..…………………………..  Name …..…………………………….  Date ………….……. 
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